The Shoreline -

Soup Kitchens
& Pantries /

An Interfaith Community Service

Rotary Club of Old Saybrook
P.O. Box 1125
Old Saybrook, CT 06475

“I am blessed to have the support of the community. My family is forever grateful.”
- an SSKP pantry guest

Dear Friends of the Rotary Club of Oid Saybrook,

Thank you for your generous donation of $2000.00 * on 10/30/2024 to The Shoreline Soup Kitchens &
Pantries. Now in our 36th year, our mission to provide food for those in need would not be possible
without your generosity, and we are truly grateful.

Last year, SSKP shared almost 2 million pounds of food with our shoreline neighbors. At our five pantry
sites we are providing fresh and non-perishable food, and our meal sites are sharing cooked meals six
days a week. With the support of staff, volunteers, and supporters like you, we are able to continue to
share food even as the cost of basic needs increases. All our guests are so grateful for the food, and the
knowledge that their community cares.

Your gifts and your support are greatly appreciated. To learn more about our organization please visit
our website at www.shorelinesoupkitchens.org. We hope we can count on you to continue to be
involved in our mission - it means so much to so many.

With gratitude,
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Amy Hollis

Executive Director

*Your gift is deductible as a charitable contribution only to the extent that it exceeds the value of goods
and/or services you receive in exchange for your gift. We certify that no goods or services are provided
in exchange for a gift. This letter serves as a receipt for tax purposes. (Tax ID# 463773017)
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